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I December 21, 1990

Mr. Dennis Rathburn
Director of.Cong. Affairs
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Cong. Affetre
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Rathburnt

Enclosed is a copy of a letter sent to us by Dr. Richard
C.-Harrel, President of Clean Air & Water, Inc. of Beaumont,
Texas, regarding possible er.emption from regulatory control
certain low-level nuclear waste.

Any information you may be able to provide rer/cding this [matter.would be appreciated.

Thank'you for your consideration.

ISincerely, |
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